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The Honorable Dan Kerschen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 144-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 

Dear Senator Kerschen: 
 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 105 by Senate Committee on Agriculture and Natural 

Resources 
 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 105 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 

 The bill would allow the Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks to purchase land in 

Jewell County.   
 

Estimated State Fiscal Effect 

 FY 2023 

SGF 

FY 2023 

All Funds 

FY 2024 

SGF 

FY 2024 

All Funds 

Revenue -- -- -- -- 

Expenditure -- -- $600,000 $700,000 

FTE Pos. -- -- -- -- 

 

 The Department of Wildlife and Parks states that the bill would allow the purchase of land 

that is part of the Lovewell Wildlife Area.  For FY 2024, the Department estimates $700,000 would 

be required and of that amount the land would total $675,000 and the appraisal and other fees 

would total $25,000.  The agency indicates that $600,000 would be from the State General Fund 

and is included in The FY 2024 Governor’s Budget Report and $100,000 would be from agency 

fee funds.     

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 
 

cc: Terry Bruce, Dept. of Wildlife & Parks  


